CCUA Easter Dinner Cancellation

Dear Members and Supporters,

We regret to inform you due to unforseen circumstances, our Inaugural Annual Easter Dinner and Dance which was supposed to be held at Island Style Restaurant 8907 the Gore Road, Unit #21, Brampton Ontario on Saturday April 3rd 2010 had to be unfortunately cancelled.

We regret any inconvenience in which this may have caused you.

Kind Regards,

Azad Khan (Secretary of Canada Cricket Umpires Association)
